HILLSBORO CITY COUNCIL
“Public Hearing”
May 2, 2023

Mayor Downs called the meeting to order at 6:45 am.

Roll call was taken and those present were Mayor Downs and Commissioners Ward,
Wright, Butler and Gregory.

The “Pledge of Allegiance” was recited.

The Public Hearing was called reference to discussion from the public on the 2023 fiscal
year budget for the City of Hillsboro.

There were no public comments or discussion on the 2023 fiscal year budget from
those attending the meeting.

Motion to Adjourn was made at 6:48 pm by Commissioner Gregory and seconded
by Commissioner Wright. Motion carried 5-0.

Respectfully Submitted,
Cory M. Davidson, City Clerk



